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State Agencies need to be empowered. 

Too often members of the public go to them are told the limits of what they can do. 

 

State Agencies –Department of Local Government, Auditor General, Office of The 

Information Commissioner, Ombudsman, Auditor General, WAPC, Heritage Council, 

have all expressed they need more powers to act. 

 

Plus did you know, many did not have a Director General at work/not at desk, during 

the first 6 months of 2018.   

 

Phase Two must lead to delivering those powers to those State Agencies.  Otherwise 

their will be no improvement in metropolitan local governments. 

 

 

Regards 

Steve Walker. 


